
CONDOLENCE COMMITTEE REPORT 

October 7, 2021 

Fran Davis, Chair 

 

Father Phil sends this committee all the information for our 
mailings.  It has been quite a while since we received a mailing 
so I expect the next one to be quite large.   

 

The new design on the cards along with the already return 
addressed envelopes are very impressive.  We started using them 
right away.  Our last quarter mailing was 450 and a lot of them 
were the new cards. 

 

I will continue the chair this committee as long as I am asked.  
Paula Davis, my daughter-in-law, is my committee member.  
She loves to address the envelopes so we make a great team.   

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Fran 


